
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 17, 2006 
 
 
Mr. Arnie Abrahamson 
The Greenspan Company 
16542 Ventura Blvd. #200 
Encino, CA  91436-2092 
 
Dear Arnie, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the Greenspan Company 
for your assistance.  In October of 2003 the Los Angeles Boy Scouts suffered 
a major loss of property due to a forest fire that raged through our camp.  Our 
camp, Forest Lawn Scout Reservation at Lake Arrowhead lost 40 buildings 
and its infrastructure in the fire. 
 
Faced with such a major insurance claim we decided to seek help, so we 
contracted with the Greenspan Company.  It was a pleasure working with you 
and the Greenspan Company during a lengthy and complicated claims 
process.  We are certain that without your help we would have received far 
less then the over $1.5 million we ultimately received from the insurance 
company. 
 
Again thanks for your expertise and persistence that dramatically expedited 
our claim. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian E. Curtis 
Director of Field Service 
 
BEC/md 
 
Cc:     Larry Forbes 

 


